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LABORERS’ UNION SUPPORTS DEMOCRATIC LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR NOMINEE 
SYLVIA LUKE

HONOLULU –  The Hawai’i Laborers’ Union LiUNA Local 368 has committed its “unwavering 
support” to Sylvia Luke in the 2022 race for Lieutenant Governor with a nod to Luke’s record of 
leadership during her tenure in the House of Representatives. The endorsement was 
announced by the local’s Business Manager/Secretary-Treasurer Peter Ganaban. 

“Sylvia’s years as Chair of the House Finance Committee, undoubtedly one of the most 
influential and toughest committees to run in the State Legislature, shows that she has what it 
takes to not only represent the people of Hawaii, but even more importantly, the nearly 5,000 
working and retired members of the Hawaii Laborers’ Union LiUNA Local 368,” Ganaban said. 
“Therefore today, we commit our full and unwavering support to Sylvia and her campaign to be 
the next Lieutenant Governor of the State of Hawaii.”

Chartered in 1954, LiUNA Local 368 represents laborers in a variety of fields, including 
construction, environmental remediation and maintenance. It also represents mail handlers as 
the U.S. Postal Service.

Luke handily won the Democratic Party nomination in the August 13, 2022 Primary Election to 
earn a place beside Gubernatorial nominee Josh Green in the General Election. Registered 
voters are expected to begin receiving their ballots in the mail the third week in October. 

“The members of the Hawai’i Laborersʻ union provide the foundation of a strong economy for 
Hawai’i,” said Luke. “This union epitomizes the kind of solid, hard work that the Democratic 
Party values, and I am very thankful and extremely honored to have their support.”
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